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September 7, 2021 

Kim Worley 

PAL Governing Board Chair 

P.O. Box 546 

Waldo, FL 32640 

 

Dear Ms. Worley, 

 

On behalf of the Levy County Board of County Commissioners, we recommend Mrs. Niurka Klemencic 

join the PAL Governing Board.  Mrs. Klemencic began volunteering for the Levy County Library in 2018.  

She became an employee of the Levy County Library in 2019 and will be resigning from her current 

position in September 2021.  While we are sad that we will be losing a valued team member, we 

understand her present need to do so.   

 

Throughout her time here in the County, she has been dedicated to the Libraries and the Citizens of Levy 

County.  We want to continue to see her represent Levy County on the PAL Governing Board and highly 

recommend her for your open seat. 

 

If I can be of further assistance in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

John Meeks, Chair 

Levy County Board of County Commission 
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